
FROM THE BOARDROOM: November 2019 
 
1. FINANCE  
The net profit for October 2019 was $5,532. The year to date net loss is $22,684 or $56,210 under 
budget. 
 
2. WETLANDS PROJECT 
All holes are now in play with the last of the tubestock planted around the wetlands. 
 
3. PROGRAM BOOK 
The new program book is nearly complete and will be ready for circulation in January. 
 
4. STRATEGIC PLANNING DAY 
The Board and staff will be having the first of the planning days on the 11 December.  
 
5. LES BROWNE PRESENTATION 
Last night at the cocktail party the Board made a presentation to Les for his significant contribution to 
the Club. 55 Years as a Member, 22 of that on the Board and also various roles undertaken with 
NSWGA. Les has given back as much as he has gained from golf. He has been a tireless worker, 
dedicated and always on call to assist the Club. Thank you Les for your wisdom and knowledge. 
 
As this is the last “From the Boardroom” before Christmas, I would like to wish all Members and Staff 
a very happy & and safe Christmas. 
 
 
 
 
Stephen Twigg          President  

 
 
Disclaimer Note: This document is not intended to be a minute of the relevant Board meeting but is 
intended to provide members with a summary of the significant decisions made or issues discussed 
by the Board at its most recent meeting. Certain matters may be commercially sensitive, subject to 
privacy considerations or otherwise confidential and will not be included in this summary document. 

 
 


